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Season’s 
Greetings!  

Let's say goodbye! to this 
year with best wishes for the 
next one, which we hope will 

bring us the end of this 
pandemic for all

ANDERS RUNDBERG CEO OF CARUS



We bid farewell to this 
“different” year, with a 
“different” desire, and 
that is that we can all 
meet again as soon as 
possible, finally in the 
coming months of the 
new year, with renewed 
enthusiasm, and new 
projects eager to be 
carried out. 

Learn more > www.carus.com
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We started this year 2020 with great 
enthusiasm, as is usual in our 
organization and in the Carus family, 
but that soon turned into surprise 
and expectation, sometimes also in 
pain and loss, in the face of what no 
one could hope or imagine —and 
that is reality always exceeds the 
fiction. Thus we plunged into a 
pandemic year and we were forced 
to confine ourselves, the entire 
planet, to our homes, adopting 
incredible measures, with social 
distances, facial masks, extreme 
hand hygiene. A whole new world 
protocol that we had to confront. 
And, in the midst of this new 
situation, we couldn't help but think 
that all of us, finally, as one man, at 
the same moment and on the same 
planet, were together fighting an 
unexpected disease. This is what I 
want to appeal to today: the spirit of 
unity, of humanity, which has brought 
out the best in ourselves, in order to 
forge a new dawn, very soon, again, 
together. 
  
During this different year, as a 
corporation, we also had good news, 
exciting news, and as we continue to 
add customers to our client base. 
This confirmed to us the strength of 
our products and advanced IT 
solutions, as well as the leadership 
that we proudly and responsibly 
represent in our ferry industry. There 
are now two more new clients, and 
some are in the portfolio, and about 
to be incorporated into the Carus 
family and into our ecosystem. 
  

W e h a v e s e e n o u r t e a m o f 
professionals advance, and adapt to 
the new scenario, modifying their 
work habits, so as not to lose a single 
moment and continue giving the 
best of ourselves to our clients and 
to the clients of our clients, who are 
the millions of passengers we serve 
each year through our CarRes 
reservation system. 
  
We have seen our clients weather 
the storm too, as only good captains 
and good seafarers know how to do. 
Our applause and our best wishes to 
them, because they have proven to 
live up to what can be expected in 
difficult times, as bridges over the 
sea, and as life lines that they really 
are. 
  
And we have seen our desire to 
return grow and to cont inue 
providing our support to ours and to 
our customers, to the market, and to 
the shipping companies that trust 
our IT solutions: Reservations, 
Onboard, Port Automation! 
  
So we bid farewell to this “different” 
year, with a “different” desire, and 
that is that we can all meet again as 
soon as possible, finally in the 
coming months of the new year, with 
renewed enthusiasm, and new 
projects eager to be carried out. 
  
All the best, and specially now: take 
care and stay safe —the end of the 
nightmare is very close.   

Anders Rundberg CEO of Carus 
 




